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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The next BPA meetings will be on Monday, October 24 at 2:30pm *OR* Tuesday, October 25 at 7:10am. Both 

meetings will be in Mrs. DeBoer's Room. 

Calling all singers, dancers, actors and musicians! Be sure and sign up for the year's biggest 

show, Rhapsody Rendezvous! Auditions for Emcee's are on November 1st.  Auditions for individual and group 

acts will be held on November 2nd and 3rd.  Audition packets and Sign-up sheets are on the wall outside the 

counselling office. There will be two performances of Rhapsody Rendezvous on Saturday, December 3rd. 

Juniors and Seniors:  AP Registration will remain open until Friday, October 28th.  Any Junior or Senior 

interested in taking an AP Exam must use the registration google form.   You can find a QR code in your AP 

teacher's classroom or in the counseling office.  There is also a link online on the Midland High 

website.  Absolutely NO late registrations will be accepted after October 28.  For more information, come to the 

counseling office.  

If your locker is in the Junior Hallway of the 2nd floor and you are missing your locker signs, please stop by 

Mrs. Westendorf's room, 349 to get them back! We can add them back to lockers after the decorations are 

taken down at the end of the week. 

If you are interested in wrestling this year, please come to an informational meeting in Coach Donovan's room, 

room 135, next week at 2:45pm. JV/Varsity we will meet on Monday and Girls team will meet Tuesday. Also, at 

2:45. We will discuss preseason workouts and what needs to be done to register. Meeting should take about 

30 minutes.  

Attention Juniors, we are looking for more juniors to participate in the obstacle course at the assembly on 
Friday.  Today is the final day to sign-up in Eyeball Alley. 
 
Chemics, we invite you to participate in “Anything But a Water Bottle Day” and “Class Color Day” 
tomorrow.  Please remember, no water or squirt guns.  We invite seniors to wear black, juniors to wear white, 
sophomores to wear yellow, and freshmen to wear blue.  These are the colors that each class will also wear to 
Yell Night which will be held tomorrow night in the main gym starting at 7:30 p.m.  Remember, Chemics, this is 
a free event, and we encourage all of you to bring non-perishable food items to donate to the Chemic Food 
Pantry.  The food drive is also part of the spirit week competition and the class that brings the most food will 
win the competition.   
 
Please join your fellow Chemics for lunchtime activities in Eyeball Alley during both lunches.  Today we will 
have a partner donut eating activity and water taste testing. That's right, taste test some water.  Come and 
check it out and have some fun while we prepare to beat Dow High! 
 
Hey! Do you have an interest in guitar? Maybe you have one in a closet somewhere? Well come on down to 
Guitar Club starting tomorrow & on every Wednesday from 3:00 to 4:30pm in the Choir Room (room 310)! 
Don’t know how to play? No problem! We will be covering beginning, intermediate, and advanced content. 
Come hang out!  
 
Positive Thinking ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Take One Step: Your dreams and goals will remain just that if all you do is think about them. You have to take 
action to make your dreams come true and reach your goals. Sometimes it may feel overwhelming, and that’s 
okay. All you have to do today is take one step toward reaching your dream. Tomorrow, you can take a 
different step. Let’s say your dream is to get into an art school after high school. Step one would be to begin 
with researching the schools and their requirements. What would your next step be? Taking one small step at 
a time can set your dreams in motion. 
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IN SPORTS ACTION 

The Chemic Equestrian team had an outstanding state finals competition this past weekend at the Midland 

Fairgrounds and came away with the division 2 reserve champion title!  This title means that we were one of 

the top teams in the entire state and is the first time in over 2 decades that we've had a team place this high! 

Congratulations to Coach Letzkus and team members Mallorie Hollenbeck, Maia Hudson, Natalie Marsh, Laci 

Barth, and Adela Christiansen for their amazing season and this historic accomplishment! 

SPORTS ACTIVITIES 

9th Grade, JV, and Varsity Volleyball are on the road today to face Bay City Central with games at 5:30pm and 

7pm.  

 

 
 

 

 


